

Message from Fairview District 72 - 04/28/2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Multicultural Night:

We are looking forward to Multicultural Night, which will be held on Friday, **May 6th**, from 6-8pm, in the **Big Gym**.

We are extending our original deadline to sign up to participate in Multicultural Night, to Friday, April 29th. We ask that you please fill out the survey, if you are considering one of these 5 options:

- 1. Setting up a table display
- 2. Bringing food to share
- 3. Presenting a dance, song, etc.
- 4. Participating in the parade
- 5. Attending Multicultural Night

We ask that you please fill out the survey, even if you only plan to attend. This will help us be better prepared for the number of families that will be in attendance.

[Multicultural Night Participation Survey: Multicultural Night Survey]

We will send a confirmation email the morning of Saturday, April 30th to all families that have signed up for one of the 5 options above. If you do not receive an email on Saturday, unfortunately, we have not received your Google Forms response. If that is the case, and you would still like to participate, please email us at: pta@fairview72.com. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you are still looking to volunteer with set-up, "flight check-in", "baggage claim", and/or clean up, please use the link below:

Volunteer for Multicultural Night Sign up Genius: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e44ada622a5fd0-multicultural]

Thank you to all students, parents, teachers, and other community members who are working hard to make this a special event!

If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050







